
Ileana Neilson, Manager Early Learning and Child Care, New Westminster Schools ineilson@sd40.bc.ca 

April Newsletter 
Thank you for inviting us into your inbox 

  

Happening 
 

THIS MONTH 
 

 

Child language lab 

  

CP4YC 
Changing Possibilities for Young Children is a 
collaborative inquiry project that unites Early 
Childhood Educators and Kindergarten 
teachers. Our district has participated in CP4YC 
for many years, and this May will mark our final 
session. We want to honor all the educators 
who have been part of this project over the 
years and celebrate their dedication. As we 
close this chapter, we look forward to new 
initiatives that will continue to support young 
learners. Our CP4YC work was guided by the 
goal of creating meaningful possibilities for 
every child, knowing that each change touches 
all children.  
This initiative has emphasized social-emotional 
learning and supported children with space and 
grace. Through play, we create opportunities 
for children to build relationships, show 
empathy, express joy and happiness, foster a 
sense of belonging, and advocate for their own 
needs and voices. 

Our group 2025 

 
StrongStart 

Closures 

 
April 17 NI Day 

April 18 Good Friday 
April 21 Easter Monday 

April 24 Closed for CP4YC 
 
 

 
Uplifting quote + song that illuminates:  

 “April is the gateway to the joys of summer.” ―  Fennel 
Hudson 


